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Decision:  Appointment - Chief Executive Officer  
 
At its meeting on July 10, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report 
as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the TTC Board:  

 
1. Approve the recommendations set out in Confidential Attachment 1 to this report; and  

 
2. Authorize the public release of the appointee’s name and biography once the TTC Board 

has approved the recommendations and an employment agreement has been executed.  
 

The Chair announced Richard J. Leary as the Chief Executive Officer, subject to execution of an 
employment agreement. 




